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The Faulty Research Activity Committee met twice during the 2016-17 Academic Year, in September 

2016 and again in February 2017.  

A new initiative this year will be the King’s Peer Review, an online publication highlighting peer reviewed 

publications from King’s full-time faculty.  

The Faculty Seminar Series continued this year with Drs. Patton, Michalski, Lozanski and Vito presenting 

their research.   

The Annual Faculty Book Launch took place on February 3rd, 2017 and was a well-attended event with 

twelve Scholarly Monographs being honored. 

The Hugh Mellon Excellence in Research Award is now in its third year and was awarded to Dr. Don Kerr 

this year. This award was presented at the Faculty Publications Wine and Cheese in March.     
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Dr. Joseph. Michalski 

Associate Academic Dean 

 

 

 



 


